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CIDA MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES

July 12, 2010

 

Board Members Present:  Christy Chester, Maria Moore, Jim McNair, Tom Roberts, Ed Hatfield, 
Chris Boland, Scott Burnett, Pat Murfey, Dave Beahman

 

Members Present:  Kerrie Tyndell, Bryant Holmes, Patty Cornell, John McDonald, Steve Routh, 
Gary Sage, Kerry Amigoni, Bill Haw, Darby Trotter, Dave Melzer, John Wagner Jr., Bill Teal, 
Sharon Rensenhouse

 

Guests Present:  Sgt. Schriever, Jeff Martin, James with the City Streets and Terry with the 
Water Dept.
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The meeting was called to order by President Chester.  The minutes and treasurer's report was 
both read and approved.

 

Darby Trotter made the announcement that the Heritage Freedom Mall's affair was well 
attended.  The next step is completing the Spirit Mall.  He is still looking for partners in this 
endeavor and is now forming committees.  Notify Darby if you want to be apart of this. He asked 
that the CIDA think about being a partner in the trail as well.

 

Kerrie Tyndell gave a short presentation on the Economic Development Corporation of Kansas 
City, MO.  

 

Sgt. Schriever gave a small update on Clean Up.  Please let him know of any graffeti problems.  
Chris Boland had an update on our 21st Cleanup Day.  Let him know how many people will 
be attending so they can get a headcount for food which will be served at Tom's parking lot at 
noon.

 

Jeff Martin with the Assistant City Engineer/PIAC spoke about a dozen construction locations 
that was happening this summer.

 

James with the Streets stated that work has started on Forrester' west end and is on schedule 
to be completed at the end of 2011.  12th Street is closed because of a structure failure 
discovered.  The design has been completed and the shoring will take another couple of weeks 
to finish.

 



Terry with the Water Department stated that 70 to 75% has been completed between 8th and 
9th streets.

 

Jim McNair shared a proposal he is presenting to the city on a connection from I-35 South 
Bound to I-670 West Bound.

 

The meeting was adjourned.


